
Dear partners, 

Hello from Thessaloniki, Greece! 

We are 24 6th graders at the 3rd Primary 

School of Efkarpia, a small suburb on the 

west side of Thessaloniki. 

Thessaloniki is in northern Greece; It is a 

beautiful coastal city with a busy, lively 

seafront! 

We really enjoy working on this project with 

our teacher miss Eva and all of you and sharing our wishes, dreams and 

hopes with you!!! 

We hope you all have faith and confidence in yourselves and respect for 

yourselves and others; 

We wish love could prevail everywhere so that there is peace and 

freedom in the world and all the children have a home and a family; 

We hope all your dreams and hopes come true! 

Finally, above all else, we wish you good health, lots of friends, success 

in your future and a fantastic, amazing New Year!!! 

Best wishes!!! 

  

 

 


